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Weston & Sampson (ENR#142), an east coast-based engineering, construction, and operations 
company is excited to announce that Brooker Engineering, PLLC (Brooker), based approximately 25 
miles from New York City in Suffern, NY, has joined our firm. This expansion increases our team’s 
ability to provide clients with structural engineering, site development, infrastructure, municipal 
planning and zoning, and FEMA flood plain analysis. Together, the firms offer a comprehensive 
portfolio of services to clients in New York City and along the East Coast. Brooker works on many 
public and private projects, including structural design services for public and private housing, 
infrastructure, hydraulics/hydrology, dam design, residential/commercial developments, and 
construction observation. 
 
“Brooker’s culture and approach to client service is a perfect fit with Weston & Sampson and our 
strategic goals. Joining our two firms together is exciting and allows us to expand our already 
comprehensive services in many different client sectors,” says Frank Ricciardi, Weston & Sampson’s 
CEO. “Our combined team aligns with our Mission to protect, improve and sustain the natural and 
built environment to enhance the quality of life.” 
 
Brian Brooker, the Principal Partner at Brooker Engineering, states that “Brooker Engineering and 
Weston & Sampson both possess a shared culture centered around outstanding customer service, 
and their engineering proficiencies mutually enhance one another. Joining forces to become a single 
team will result in an increased range of services for both current and future clients.” 
 
 


